
 
DATE: October 1, 2001 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 98-49 by The Everett Company. 
 
 
Attached are revised plans for the above referenced petition.  The plans have been revised to reflect a 
reduction in units, to add a fence along Sardis Road, to revise streetscape plantings along Sardis and reflect 
changes to the building elevations.   These changes are considered minor and do not alter the intent of the 
originally approved plan therefore, I am administratively approving these plans. Please use these plans when 
evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
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